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Request: 
 
Please list all services that you have previously provided or commissioned within the last 
eight financial years (since 2010/11) and no longer do related to: 
 
a. the promotion of children and young people’s mental wellbeing 
 
b. the prevention of CYP mental health difficulties 
 
c. interventions for CYP mental health 
 
Do you wish to make any further comments on the issue of mental health/emotional 
support service provision to children and young people? 
 
Response: 
 
The Authority has not ceased to commission or provide any mental health services for 
children and young people over the last 8 years. The lead commissioning responsibility for 
children and young people's mental health services is with North Tyneside Clinical 
Commissioning Group (CCG). 


